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Industrial Action – Spring 2023 

26th January 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers 

 

You may be aware from reports in the media that the National Education Union (NEU) are in dispute with 

the government over teachers’ pay. The NEU have strike action for the following days: 

 

Wednesday 1st February 

Tuesday 28th February 

Wednesday 15th March 

Thursday 16th March 

 

Please be aware that there is the potential for full or partial closure of school on these dates depending on 

the availability of staff. You will have to make contingency plans for your child/ren if their class is affected.  

 

For February 1st the following classes will be closed: 

• Nursery 

• Reception 

• Year 1 

• Year 2/3 

• Year 4 
Year 5 and 6 will attend school as normal and will be taught by Mr Ashton. Teaching Assistants and dinner 

staff will also be in school. Teachers in all other classes will not be available on Class Dojo or email on this 

day. 

 

Home Learning should be accessed by parents and carers using the online platforms that the children already 

use eg Spelling Shed, Spag.com etc. The BBC has a wealth of resources at https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize. 

 

If your child is in receipt of free school meals please contact school by Friday 27th January to arrange their 

meal. You will need to come to school on the 1st February from 12 noon to collect their meal. 

 

If you have any questions about the strike day please contact the school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

M Ashton 

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize

